
From: Todd G. Glanz <

Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2022 1:54 PM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov> 

Subject: Comment to be read at the City Council meeting today please: 

Regarding agenda item 5.5/Boards and Commissions: the City should show its commitment

to democracy by encouraging citizen empowerment and participation, as if the

representatives serve the citizens, by Not eliminating Boards and Commissions.  If thought is actually

given to this attempt, commissions rather should be Added, such as is being done in cities such as San

Diego and Portland. The number of Boards and Commissions in the city should be a source of pride and

valued, not diminished. 

Sincerely,  

Todd G. Glanz, Esq. 
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